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Voting by mail is more convenient for everyone concerned. It leaves a paper trail so 

that if votes need to be recounted, the data is available. It is less costly than manning 

in-person 

polling stations. 

One year I was hospitalized on Election Day. It was for a Presidential Election, and I 

was dismayed. If I had had a mail-in ballot, I could have voted no matter what the 

emergency. 

Since 1996 I have voted by mail; it is the easiest and most convenient way to vote. 

That it provides a paper trail is important for transparency. And it saves money! 


